To Whom It May Concern,

I seek clarification of a requirement stated in the proposed legislation for the WET rebate.

The statement is – “The rebate will be limited to wine branded with a registered trademark,…”

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been registered for GST and the WET since inception and sell branded wines to the public via wholesale and retail sales. To date I have not deemed the need for a registered trademark appropriate for my business as we sell wines of similar varieties as do most wineries in Australia. The business is a sole trader and trades under a registered business name.

It is apparent to me that the need to have a registered trademark an unnecessary impediment to an organisation who has been legitimately trading in the wine business for many years. In addition all WET obligations have been strictly complied with in the past.

As a small wine business and a business that the original WET rebate was designed to protect/assist I seek assurances that we can continue to receive the WET rebate in the future.

Regards,

Simon Peirce
Steels Creek Estate
Yarra Valley Victoria

